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January 27, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Steve Huebert, Chairperson 
House Committee on Local Government 
Statehouse, Room 149-S 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Representative Huebert: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2066 by House Committee on Local Government 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2066 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 HB 2066 would permit a land owner to receive a property tax refund for any year that the 
property remained in a fire district after the property had been annexed by a city that provides 
fire service.  The refund would be for the property taxes paid for fire service, but which service 
was not provided.   
 
 According to the League of Kansas Municipalities, passage of HB 2066 would have no 
fiscal effect. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
cc: Larry Baer, League of KS Municipalities  


